
                     POLICE BLOTTER REPORT                                                                          

                                        November 15, to November 21, 2020 

               During this period the Sierra Madre Police Department responded 

    to 164 calls for service. 

 

Attempted Burglary 

On 11-17-20 Officers responded to the 00 block of S. Baldwin Ave regarding an 

attempted burglary. An employee discovered suspect(s) attempted to force open the 

doors of the building leading into the annex room. 

Case to Detectives 

Phone Scam 

A resident in the 100 block of Mariposa Ave. filed a report at the station that she 

believed she had been scammed out of a large amount of cash by a person she meet 

on an online dating service. 

Case to Detectives   

Thefts from Vehicles 

Sometime between 11-17-20 at 6:00PM and 11-18-20 at 8:40AM, unknown 

suspect(s) entered an unlocked vehicle in the 200 block of E. Sierra Madre Blvd. 

ransacked and took several personal items. 

Case to Detectives 

On 11-18-20, officers responded to the 00 block of Esperanza Ave. regarding a vehicle 

burglary. The vehicle was parked inside an enclosed parking structure. The suspect(s) 

shattered the passenger side back window to gain access and took two suitcases.  

Case to Detectives 

 

A woman called to report a theft from her unlocked vehicle in the 100 block of E. 

Highland Ave. Between 11-19-20 at 5:50PM and 11-20-20 at 6:50AM. Unknown  

suspect(s) stole cash along with several bank cards and attempted to use the cards at 

multiple locations.  

Case to Detectives 

 

Grand Theft 
On 11-18-20 a resident in the 300 block of Old Ranch Road received a fake email 

from suspect(s) pretending to be from Amazon. Suspect(s) convinced the victim to 

send them gift cards worth several thousand dollars. The victim also gave out 

personal information. 

This investigation is ongoing 



 

 

 

 

 


